For a District Board to remain In Good Standing with the Ontario Horticultural Association (OHA), the District must:
· Uphold the Constitution of the OHA
· Uphold the Constitution and By-Laws of the District
· Submit an annual Financial Statement, including original receipts, to the Treasurer of the OHA
· Hold an AGM
· Be represented at all OHA Board Meetings and the OHA AGM/Convention (unless extenuating circumstances arise which preclude finding a replacement).
· File a complete District Annual Information Report including Volunteer Hours to the OHA 
· Pay any and all financial obligations to the OHA
Ramifications of not being a District Board In Good Standing with the OHA:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]District Board Members may not receive payment of prizes for shows or other competitions that are open to horticultural society members.
· District Board Members are not eligible to win OHA awards.
· Any OHA privilege or program available to a District is not available to a District not in good standing.
· The Director may not vote at any OHA Annual General Meeting
· The Director may not carry a proxy vote at the OHA Annual General Meeting
· The Director may not vote at any OHA Board Meeting 
· The Director may not vote during any OHA Board electronic vote process
  
*****Districts which are not in good standing can rectify the problem and regain their full privileges*****


